RSL

South Eastern District

MONTHLY SUB-BRANCH REPORT

Sub-Branch Name

Vale List

Sub-Branch
Activities

Future Events

Pensions & Welfare
Statistics/Activities

Membership
Statistics

Other Points of
Interest

South Eastern District

FOR THE MONTH OF
March 2024

Macleay Island

One of our members had her mother pass away and the club acknowledged this at the
meeting .

Anzac day preparations well under way . Memorabilla sales up and running . This year we
will have a military catafalque party for the first time . Leap year was celebrated with a BBQ
for members a great success. AGM had a good attendance and the committee from last
year was re elected

We have set up a barge raffle which will run from May to August . It will entail 12 return
barge trips from islands to mainland . We have had 4 trips donated by Sealink . This is a
big fund raiser for the club .

Our welfare officer continues to help many of our members and the public also .

9 people chose not to renew their membership this year . But we did gain several new
people.

We have made an application to Deborah Scott-Ranson for a defibrilator for the club . She
has advised it is in the system and hopefully not too long .
Still waiting on a response from Redland Council in regard to a club house for us .

This form is for Sub Branch statistics and information only. All other matter should be raised in General Business at Council Meetings.
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